
“Two road closures for the weekend of Nov. 17 -19” 
 
Two road closures are scheduled for the weekend of Nov. 17 -19, affecting travel on the East 
Bank. 
 
From noon on Friday, Nov. 17, through late evening on Sunday, Nov. 19, Pleasant Street SE 
will be closed to vehicle traffic south of Arlington Street. Eastbound vehicle traffic across 
the Washington Avenue Bridge will not be available — vehicles should use  the 10th Street 
Bridge from Fourth Street.  
 
On Saturday, Nov. 18, East River Parkway will be closed to all traffic between Harvard Street 
and the East River Road Garage main entrance. If you need to access Coffman Memorial 
Union, Yudof Hall, or surroundin g buildings during this time, please use East River Parkway 
from Arlington Street, which will be open to local traffic (map on the left).  
 
Please note that these closures are tentative due to weather conditions.  
 
Closure MAP  >> 
 

 


